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The DDD Policy Unit published a new policy on Wednesday July 6, 2022. The policy is available on the Division’s 
Policy webpage. 

NEW POLICIES 
AdSS Medical 962  Reporting and Monitoring of Seclusion and Restraint 

This is a new policy that mirrors AMPM and reflects the following: 
•  Defines who must report. 
•  Describes the AdSS’ responsibility to submit reports to AHCCCS through the portal and to Independent 

Oversight Committees (IOC). 
•  Identifies that the AdSS must have mechanisms for oversight, monitoring, tracking, and trending of its 

provider network’s compliance with the policy’s requirements. 
•  Requires periodic reporting by the AdSS to the Division. 

POLICY PUBLIC COMMENT 
The Division is currently accepting public comments regarding Division policies. The policy revisions can be 
found on the Policy page of the Division’s website. This form, https://forms.gle/4MGCsdyKTRPJna3m9, can be 
used to submit public comments. 

https://des.az.gov/services/disabilities/developmental-disabilities/policies-and-rules/policies
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/AdSS_Medical_Policy_Manual_962_Reporting_and_Monitoring_of_Seclusion_and_Restraint.pdf?time=1657127544689
https://des.az.gov/services/disabilities/developmental-disabilities/policies-and-rules
https://forms.gle/4MGCsdyKTRPJna3m9

